
  

   

 

2 March 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Salisbury School Book Awards Ceremony – Monday 13 M arch 2017 

As you may be aware, your son has been chosen to take part in this year’s Salisbury School Book 
Awards. Children from secondary schools across Salisbury and the surrounding area are taking 
part in this annual event, which involves reading six nominated books and voting for a favourite.  

The winner will be announced at an Award Ceremony by a visiting author. This is always an 
interesting event giving insight into the writing process. 

The Ceremony will take place during the morning of Monday 13 March at The Godolphin School, 
and it would be great if your son could attend and represent our school. The boys will walk to and 
from The Godolphin School accompanied by members of the Library Staff. They will be back in 
school by lunchtime. 

Could you please complete and return the attached reply slip below by Friday 10 March to confirm 
that you are happy for your son to attend. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Library Staff 

 

RE: Salisbury School Book Awards – Monday 13 March 2017 

To be returned to a member of the Library Staff by Friday 10th March  2017 

 

Student Name …………………………………………….     Tutor Group ………………………. 

I am happy for my son to attend the Salisbury School Book Awards Ceremony on the morning of 
Monday 13 March 2017 

 

Signed …………………………………….. (Parent/Guardian)     Date: ………………………… 


